
 
 
 
DATE:  June 9, 2016 
 
TO:  Legislative Finance Committee 
 
FROM:  Stephanie Morrison 
  
RE:  Revenue & Transportation Interim Committee (RTIC) Work on Joint Revenue  
  Estimating Subcommittee 
 
 
This memo is to inform LFC that RTIC formed a subcommittee in March 2016 to further explore 
options to formalize the Joint Revenue Estimating Subcommittee prior to the 2017 legislative 
session. Megan Moore summarized the process of the 2015 Joint Revenue Estimating 
Subcommittee for RTIC in this memo. 
 
The RTIC subcommittee is composed of four members: Senator Barrett, Representative 
Jacobson, Representative Hertz, and Senator Blasdel. The RTIC subcommittee will present 
their findings to the full committee in June. Subsequent recommendations by RTIC and other 
information germane to the issue will be summarized for LFC. 
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http://leg.mt.gov/content/Committees/Interim/2015-2016/Revenue-and-Transportation/Meetings/March-2016/joint-rev-cmte-memo.pdf

